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KEY NUMBERS 
Anyone can contact the services below directly, regardless of whether you are a child, parent, carer or 

a member of staff. If you have a safeguarding concern, please ensure you pass it on: safeguarding is 

everyone’s responsibility. 

 

01925 443322 
(Option one, followed by option one) 

 

Warrington Multi-Agency 

Safeguarding Hub (MASH) 

 

For urgent safeguarding 

concerns about a child  

01925 444400 
 

 

Out of Office Emergency 

Duty Team 

 
For urgent safeguarding 

concerns about a child 

outside of office hours 

0808 800 5000 
 

 

NSPCC 

 
 

For adults who are worried about 

a child 

 

0800 1111 101 999 

Childline Police Non-Emergency Emergency Services 

For children who are worried 

about their own safety or 

need some advice 

For reporting any crimes or 

concerns 

For anyone in immediate danger 

(including if you are worried about 

the immediate risk to a child) 

It has been wonderful to welcome the children back to school after the holidays. We would 

like to wish all our families a happy new year! 

 

This half-term, we will be celebrating Children’s Mental Health Week, Safer Internet Day, 

World Religion Day, and much more! 

 

We are also supporting our year 11s through their GCSE mock exams, and wish them all the 

best during this stressful time! 

 

Kind regards, 

Ms Jones and the Keep Kids Safe team. 



 

Keeping Kids Safe 
 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

This week (3rd-9th February) is Children’s Mental Health Week, and the 

theme for this year is ‘Know Yourself; Grow Yourself’; encouraging children 

to recognise and express their emotions.  

 

In order to celebrate this, we are doing things differently and instead of 

holding assemblies, children will stay with their tutor groups and watch a 

video on the importance of getting to know themselves. They will be encouraged to practice self-

reflection, take learning opportunities from life experiences, and to act with kindness, compassion and all 

of the school values; positivity, resilience, integrity, determination and endeavor.  

They will also hear all about the wellbeing benefits of practicing gratitude, and they will then complete a 

task to think about what they are grateful for, and will 

then collectively create a wall of gratitude in their tutor 

rooms, which they can look at every day. We look 

forward to seeing these gratitude displays all around 

school! 

 

Our gratitude also goes out to the representatives from 

the school nursing team, who were available at 

lunchtime on Tuesday for students to talk to and access 

signposting to mental health support and self-care 

resources such as mindfulness colouring.  

 

Bladder and Bowel Survey 

The Paediatric Bladder and Bowel Service in Bridgewater Community Healthcare are undertaking a 

project in the Warrington Borough with the aim of improving access to the toilet and fluids in school for 

high school age children with and without existing continence issues. We have been asked to share a 

survey with parents/carers and to ask for your contribution about your child’s experiences with school 

toilets. This will help the Bladder and Bowel Service ensure that they are helping as many children as 

possible. Your feedback will be very helpful in moving the project forward. To access the anonymous 

survey, please visit: Bladder & Bowel Survey. 

Please note: school do not see the responses. 

 

Online Safety Awareness 

Starting this Friday all students will receive an assembly led by Detective Andrew Kevan, who will discuss 

how social media companies handle personal data, and the real-world crimes that can impact young 

people. Beyond addressing cyber-related offences, the session offers valuable insights into online safety 

and the rapidly changing digital landscape (including the increasing use of AI by criminals), helping 

students navigate the online world more securely. 

Year 7 will be the first to attend the presentation, with subsequent year groups attending at various 

points across the next term. 

It is an incredibly valuable presentation that the students will gain a lot of knowledge from, and we are 

very much looking forward to welcoming Detective Kevan. 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=fmcSmunC602liu4cWawBYcUtH4K99dJKoQBjD2rjI11UN0lWM1BETEpKRjBZOE5ZME9HMktWSlVTUC4u&route=shorturl


 

Support Services 
 

Talking Point 

We have recently been made aware of a service that may be of 

use to some parents/carers who may need support for 

themselves. 

 

Talking Points are places you can go to get friendly, face-to-

face information, support and guidance to help you to live and 

stay well in Warrington. 

 

Talking Points are based in the heart of communities across 

Warrington. They’re a safe place for you to access personalised information and support to help with the 

issues that matter to you. At every session, the helpful Talking Point team will give you a warm welcome, 

a hot drink and listen to you as talk through your concerns or issues. 

 

You can be connected to people, places and services to support you in a variety of areas such as: 

  

• Carer support 

• Loneliness/social isolation 

• Housing advice 

• Lifestyle support 

• Access to food/temporary shopping support 

• Energy advice 

• Transport and travel 

• Employment opportunities 

• Cost of living support 

• Mobility and adaptations advice  

• Accessing community activities 

• Volunteering opportunities 

 

The Talking Points take place at:  

• Fearnhead Community Centre, Insall Road, WA2 0HD  

• Orford Community Hub, Hughes Avenue, WA2 9EW  

• Greenwood Community Centre, Meteor Crescent, WA2 0DU   

• Latchford Baptist Church, Loushers Lane, WA4 2RP  

 

For more information, please visit: Talking Point 

 

Warrington Food Bank 

If any of our families are in need of a food parcel, please visit the following link for information on how 

to access this: https://warrington.foodbank.org.uk/. This service will provide three days worth of 

nutritionally-balanced, non-perishable food. 

We also have a foodbank at school and are more than happy to provide food parcels to families who 

need them. To arrange collection of a food parcel, please email: info@padgateacademy.co.uk. 

 
We hope you have found this newsletter useful. For further safeguarding information, please visit the school website: 

https://padgateacademy.co.uk/safeguarding 

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/talking-points%23:~:text=Talking%20Points%20are%20there%20to,towards%20helping%20you%20with%20this.
https://warrington.foodbank.org.uk/
mailto:info@padgateacademy.co.uk
https://www.warrington.gov.uk/talking-points#:~:text=Talking%20Points%20are%20there%20to,towards%20helping%20you%20with%20this.
https://padgateacademy.co.uk/safeguarding


 

 

 
 



 

 

 


